
 
Cathedral Elementary School 

January 11, 2023 
Parents and Guardians 

cathedraloffice@aquinasschools.org 
(608) 782-5998 (Office)   (608) 518-0461 (After Care) 

Cathedral Elementary School 
would like to thank you for en-
trusting your child(ren) in our 
care! Enrollment begins on Mon-
day, January 16th. You will be re-
ceiving information about re-
enrollment shortly. If you have 
any question, please let us know.  
Peace in Christ,  
Tara Key 
Principal, Cathedral  
Elementary School 

Parent Info: 

Wednesday, January 11th 
• PTO Meeting 
• PTO Chipotle  
 fundraiser 
 
Monday, January 
16th 
• No School  
• Enrollment begins for 2023-

2024. Current families online 
and  new families paper 
forms. 

 
Wednesday, January 18th   
• Children Feeding Children 
• Report Cards for 3P-2nd 

grades. Please sign and send 
back.  

 
Friday, January 20th 
Wear your Aquinas Spirit shirts.  
 
Friday, January 27th  
5K-2nd grades will go to Aquinas 
High School to be a part of the 
All School Mass for the Feast 
of Thomas Aquinas as 9:30 a.m.  
 
January 28th –  
February 3rd 
Catholic Schools Week with 
more details to come.  
 

Report Cards 
Report Cards will be coming 
home on Wednesday, 
January 18th for 
grades 3P—2nd grades 
in the Family Folders.   



Aquinas Catholic Schools Mission Statement 
Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students of all 

faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition. 

Thank you Kirchner 
Custom Builders, 

Glass Service Center, 
Per Mar and Ameri-
can Lock and Key 

with helping Cathedral 
Elementary School 
get our 
new en-
trance 
doors 

and locks!  

Roller Skating Unit 
For grades 5K-2nd grades, 

the roller skating 
unit in PE class 
begins on Tuesday, 
January 17th.  

Field Trip Sign Ups 

Every grade has a field 
trip to sign up for in Sky-
ward. Please make sure 
you have your child(ren) 
signed up and current.   

Televised Masses Broadcasting Soon 
In December, students from Blessed Sacrament and 

Cathedral (2nd Graders) took place in helping the Diocese 
with their televised Masses. The Blessed Sacrament 

Masses will be broadcasted on January 15th and 22nd. 
The Cathedral Masses will be broadcasted on 
January 29th and February 5th. These can be 
watched on Channel 19 at 9:30 a.m. on Sunday 

or on the website: diolc.org/live .  

https://diolc.org/live

